
 

 

 24 February 2023 

  

  

Dear Parent, 

 

National Education Union Strike Action: 2 March 2023 

 

As you will have read from Mr Rodriguez’s letter today, Year 11 students will be in school next Thursday 

2 March to complete their mock examinations as planned. 

 
The timings of the day will be slightly different however, due to the strikes taking place. 

 

Details are as follows: 

 

Students arrive at the piazza at 9.20am. 

Maths mock exam will begin at 9.30am. 

 

After this exam the students will be given an extended break. Their normal recreational spaces will be 

available as well as the library if they wish to revise. The canteen will however be closed.  Students will 

therefore need to bring in food from home that day.  

 

Students meet at the piazza to begin their Chemistry exam at 12.00pm. 

Students sitting the foundation tier will be dismissed at approximately 1.20pm 

Students sitting the foundation tier will be dismissed at approximately 1.50pm 

 

Students with extra time will be dismissed on an individual basis. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms L Griffiths 

 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


